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Dear Roger Clap Families,

Today you will receive your student’s report card (Grade 1-Grades 6). Report Cards are one
of many ways that our teachers help you and your child know how they are
making progress towards meeting grade level expectations. Grade level
expectations incorporate the specific skills for their grade, the habits they
develop as learners and problem solvers, and the ways they engage both
independently and collaboratively in social and academic spaces.

As we begin to close the 2024 year, this is an important time to engage with your
child in reflecting on the school year and reviewing their report card.
Here are some questions you can use to review the report card together:
-What is a topic you learned about this term? What is something you want to learn more
about?
-What is an area (domain and/or specific standard) you are proud of? What did you do at
home and at school to make this progress?
-Who helped you make progress this term (a family member, a friend, a classmate, and/or a
Roger Clap staff member)?
-What is an area you want to focus on for the winter term? Who can you share this goal
with?

Please reach out to your student’s teachers if you have specific questions or would like to
discuss the report card further.

School Site Council Meeting (rescheduled): Wednesday, January 8, 2025 at 6pm
Zoom with Spanish, Vietnamese, Cape Verdean Creole & Haitian Creole Interpretation

Share feedback. Learn about the school’s 2025-2026 budget.
Receive updates about the school!

All families welcomed & encouraged to attend this important meeting!

THIS WEEK:
● Friday, December 20 - December Birthday Celebration Day, Dollar Dress Day (Class

Color), & Town Hall
● December 21 - January 5: Winter Recess/No School

Upcoming Events & Reminders:
● Monday, January 6 - All Students Return
● Thursday, January 16 - 8:30 – 9:30am - Coffee & Tea with the Principal: Join Roger

Clap caregivers and the Family Council in a conversation about our school. Ask questions. Share
feedback. Enjoy some breakfast treats. Connect with other caregivers! Childcare provided!

In partnership,
Emma Fialka-Feldman, Principal


